The PPG Department Amaravati Circle, on our request, is kind enough to take up the
matter of refund of |. T deducted from pension on 27-05-2018 with Corporate Office,
Mumbai. In case their effort yield favourable consideration, we are likely to get
refund. In the mean time, the PPG Department, Amaravati Circle advised us to
inform all those members from whom tax is deducted to send a E-mail to CM PPG,
Amaravati Circle immediately. The E-mail address is cmppg@sbi.co.in. Please
mention the following text in the E-mail. Your PF No. HRMS No. A/c No. PAN
Number and Aadhar Number. The cash deducted on 27-05-2018 is Rs.———. |
assure that | will link my Pan and Aadhar to HRMS Portal before 5th june 2018.
Kindly refund the tax deducted to my account. ( Name of the Pensioner). Members
are advised to send the E-mail to PPG Department Amaravati Circle immediately
without any loss of time and also communicate to your colleagues so as to reach this
urgent message to all the pensioners. From PRESIDENT SBHREA.
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